
Subject: Programming Position in Baltimore
Posted by Jan Hoh on Thu, 22 Jan 1998 08:00:00 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

We expect to soon have a part-time (>20 hours per week for at least 6-12
months) position for an IDL programmer.  This person must be in the
Baltimore/Washington area.  The salary is expected to be in the range
$15-20 per hour, though there is some flexibility for exceptionally
qualified applicants.  Individuals with image processing experience
seeking full-time postdoctoral positions would also be considered.
Please send inquiries to jan.hoh@jhu.edu.

Jan

 ------------------------------------------------------------
Dr. Jan H. Hoh
Department of Physiology
Johns Hopkins University School of Medicine
725 N. Wolfe Street
Baltimore, MD 21205

1-410-614-3795
Jan.Hoh@jhu.edu
http://hohlab.bs.jhmi.edu/
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